Matthew Haire follow-up email:

Bryan,

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to interview with you on Friday. It was a pleasure to speak with you and find out more about how my skills could fit in with the projects that your team is working on. I really enjoyed the tour and the opportunity to see what your team was involved with.

My work experience, along with knowledge of LabView and other software languages and design tools, has made me very enthusiastic about the possibility of becoming a Systems Engineer at Northrop. If I can answer any questions, please call me at 707-753-0173.

Thank you again. Attached is a copy of my resume.

-Matthew Haire

